
UNM Student Publications Board Meeting 
Wednesday, April 26, 2006 

NM Natural Heritage Conference Room 
 
 
Present:  Bob Gassaway (Chair), Leslie Donovan, Sheila Rupp, Erin Muffoletto 
 
Ex-Officio:  Jim Fisher, Scott Frank 
 
Also Present:  Carolyn Souther, Michael Sirianni 
 
Absent:  Justin Stewart, Kate Nash, Elizabeth Kelly, ASUNM president representative, GPSA 
representative, UNM president representative 
 
Bob Gassaway called the meeting to order at 5:10 p.m. 
 
Gassaway asked for the Board to review the minutes from the April 21 meeting. Leslie Donovan noted 
two corrections to the minutes. Donovan made a motion to accept the April 21 minutes as amended.  
Erin Muffoletto seconded.  The motion passed. 
 
Gassaway said the next item on the agenda is for the Board to complete of interviews for Conceptions 
Southwest editor.   
 
Donovan made a motion for the Board to go into closed session for the purpose of interviewing Michael 
Sirianni for the position of Conceptions Southwest editor. Erin Muffoletto seconded.  Motion passed. 
The Board went into closed session at 5:15 p.m.   
 
The board returned to open session at 5:50 p.m. 
 
Jim Fisher polled the Board members present to state their preference for Conceptions Southwest editor. 
All Board members present selected Michael Sirianni as the 2006-07 Conceptions Southwest editor. 
Gassaway congratulated Sirianni.  
 
Gassaway asked for any new business. 
 
Fisher said he wanted to remind everyone that the annual Student Publications Board banquet is being 
held April 29 at the Albuquerque Press Club.  
 
Fisher thanked Sheila Rupp and Erin Muffoletto for their service to the Student Publications Board.   
 
Donovan thanked Bob Gassaway for chairing the board and his service to the board. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6 p.m. 


